Saint Vincent and the Grenadines (vc)

In its planning document
, St. Vincent and the Grenadines provided a list of projects at US$0.48 million.
2004 reporting

St. Vincent & the Grenadines
 (2004)


While no funds have been provided specifically to achieve the objectives of the CBD, the sustainable use and conservation of biodiversity is incorporated into the operational plans of various agencies involved in biodiversity management.  These agencies include the Forestry Department, Fisheries Division and the National Parks, Beaches and Rivers Authority.  The operational plans of these agencies are funded under the national budget.


While this article provides for assistance from developed countries, through the financial mechanism, it is important to note that in St. Vincent and the Grenadines, activities being implemented under this convention are primarily enabling activities.

2006 reporting
St. Vincent & the Grenadines
 (2006)

Financial contribution by the Government is included in budgetary allocations to biodiversity related institutions such as the Forestry Department, Fisheries Division, Environmental Services Unit (ESU) and the National Parks, Rivers and Beaches Authority.   These agencies include in their management and operational plans, activities to conserve and promote sustainable use of biodiversity.   

Generally however, these activities were not designed to directly fulfil Convention requirements, but often support these requirements.  Nevertheless, it is important to note that in recent times, employees of these agencies have become more aware of the Convention and its requirements, and have been making efforts to include these requirements in institutional work plans.  

In addition, the Environmental Services Unit coordinates inter-ministerial workshops that promote the mainstreaming of the CBD and other MEAs into sectoral plans and programmes. The Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) signed with The Nature Conservancy (TNC) to implement the PoW on Protected Areas is also an important step in meeting Convention requirements. The signing of this MOU promotes mainstreaming of the Convention into the plans and programmes of the relevant institution.  

With the added attention being given to biodiversity, it is expected that national budget allocations and efforts to source external funding for biodiversity conservation and sustainable use will increase.

f) A major constraint is lack of financial capacity on the part of the Government to provide funds to adequately fulfil the Convention’s requirements.  As a developing country, the Government is greatly challenged in meeting the basic needs of its people, so that finances allocated to biodiversity conservation remain inadequate.

2010 reporting
St. Vincent & the Grenadines
 (2010)

The 2007 Financial gap assessment identified the existing gaps and potential options for sustainable PA financing  
2010 System Plan identified further mechanisms for PA financing. 
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